
Comment

Letter of Jan. 22nd, 1952.

This should be referred to the Dean of the Science Division, 

Faculty of Arts and Science.

Letter of Feb. 19th, 1932.

Suggested changes in time table should always be referred to the 

appropriate Faculty Committee. This course does not concern this Special
Committee


